
       Commission Taps Clay Walker as New General Manager 

“I am humbled by the Board of Commissioner’s decision to tap me as 

General Manager at the Commission and I pledge that I will do my 

very best to lead the organization in a manner that will continue to 

provide quality service to our customers and to take care of our 

employees,” stated Clay Walker. 

The Fort Valley Utility Commission Board of Commissioners voted at 

the October 2021, meeting to select Mr. Walker as the next General 

Manager.  Mr. Walker was serving at the Commission as Operations 

Manager over Water and Wastewater at the time of the 

appointment. Prior to joining the Commission, Walker was employed by Houston County. 

“When I came aboard at the Commission in September of 2019, it did not take long for me to realize that I had 

made a great decision to join this team.  I was very impressed with my coworkers’ abilities, job knowledge, 

and professionalism.  Those qualities continued to be displayed even during these tough times when the 

Commission and other entities throughout this nation have had to reevaluate how we do business,” further 

stated Walker. “I am also excited to move into a new role where I could have a greater impact on the quality 

of services provided to our ratepayers.” 

  

 


